

THE BOYS' BRIGADE

75TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE BRIGADE COUNCIL, ABERDEEN, 1958

INFORMATION ABOUT THE ARRANGEMENTS AT BALMORAL CASTLE

OFFICERS-

Officers will join the Companies indicated on the back of the Invitation Card.

All buses will set down passengers at the Stables. Signposts will indicate the Fall-in point.

Companies will be formed up and sized in threes with short arm intervals under the direction of O.C. Companies.

Overleaf is a table of Orders giving an indication of the procedure after the parade has been assembled on the parade ground in front of the Castle.

NOTES-

(1) Officers in the ranks of companies will not salute at any time.

(2) If Her Majesty speaks to any Officer, it is suggested that, in replying, he should address Her Majesty as "Ma'am". H.R.H. The Duke of Edinburgh should be addressed as "Sir".

(3) When the O.C. Parade calls for three cheers for Her Majesty, caps will be removed at the first "Hip Hip" and not replaced on the head until after the three cheers are completed.

(4) Officers should specially note that, at the end of the Inspection, and after the three cheers, the first verse of the National Anthem will be sung. It will be introduced by the Silver Band by a Drum Roll. There will be, of course, no singing at the Royal Salute to receive Her Majesty.

(5) Officers are reminded that, since Newsreel and Television cameras may be focussed on them at any time, they should stand perfectly still throughout the Review.

(6) Cameras will not be permitted on parade.

GENERAL-

Spectators will please note that a fixed route must be followed from the vicinity of the Stables to the area reserved for them on the lawn. Staff-Sergeants will act as guides. The reverse of the route must be followed at the end of the Reception.

Instructions as to the stances of the various sections of buses will be given by Bus Guides. All are asked to join their buses as quickly as possible. A buffet tea will be provided at various centres on the return routes.